
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

February 5, 2024 

We have now begun learning about the time of the Judges during our 

Christ-light lessons.  The first Judge we are going to study is Gideon.  

Gideon lived during a time of trouble for the Israelites.  They had settled 

in Canaan but were horribly influenced by their neighbors.  The Israelites 

became lax in their attentiveness to God’s Word and had let idol worship 

penetrate their lives.  Gideon’s own father worshiped idols.  God’s anger 

burned against the Israelites, and he allowed their enemies to invade 

and cause a lot of trouble for them.  In their troubles, Israel cried out to 

the Lord for help, and the Lord chose Gideon to lead them.  As a judge, 

Gideon led the Israelites both spiritually and in battle.  Our Lord showed 

mercy to the Israelites when they asked for help, just as he shows mercy 

to us.  Let’s learn from the mistakes of the Israelites and avoid all things that would pull us away from God.  Let’s 

hold tightly to the Word of the Lord, studying it in our homes, in Bible classes, and at church.  It is only through 

the Scriptures that we have the Words for everlasting life. 

Short Week ahead: Don’t forget! We do not have school on Thursday and Friday.  

 

Kindergarteners are learning about the letter Uu this week. Now they are familiar with all 5 vowels. This unit is 

not about a new Superkid, rather it is about all of the Superkids and using the word “us.” During this unit the 

children will review all of the Superkids and what each Superkid loves doing. 

 

Our first graders are continuing to learn about contractions. This week our lessons will include contractions that 

have a “tricky” spelling. Because of the short week we will NOT HAVE A TEST this week. Their next test will be 

on Friday, February 16.  

 

Today and Tuesday (2/6) I will be out of town. Mrs. Koch will be substituting for me on both days. Mrs. Koch 

has subbed for me in the past and knows our routine fairly well. She is from Crivitz and has a daughter in our 3K 

classroom with Mrs. Rohde.  

 

On Wednesday (2/7), our class will be celebrating the 101st Day of School! Every day in the morning we count 

how many days we have been in school and it is always exciting to get to the number 100. In past years we have 

celebrated the 100th Day of school, but to change it up a bit this year we will be having our celebration on Day 

101! Our day will be filled with fun activities, projects, and games centered around the theme: 101 Days of Fun!  

 

Earlier I sent home a note about each child needing a plain white t-shirt for our special celebration day. If you 

have not sent it in yet, please send it asap! Thanks! 

 

Let’s have a great week!   

Mrs. Myslik 


